From: Justforexcellence@amail.com

To: E-OHPSCA2713.EBSA
Subject: Comment: RIN 1210-AB44
Date: Sunday, September 11, 2011 11:13:39 AM

To Whom It May Concern:

I am writing today to ask in the strongest way possible that you KEEP the completely justified mandate
that all "contraceptives" and sterilization procedures be covered by private health insurance with no co-
pay to patients. Short of this, | ask you to expand conscience protections for any organizations that
provide individual and group insurance and have moral or religious objections.

As a Disabled American Veteran and someone quite committed to my community and my country, I am
tired of extremist groups like Family Research Council trying to usurp control of both my values and my
government. In this case, | much prefer a mandate of providing birth control - which then becomes a

choice of the consumer to use or not - over having more starving or otherwise abandoned children on

the streets of the USA; or members of the working poor relegated forever to raising families in poverty
because they had no equal access to birth control.

Respectfully yours,

Jill Patrick
Sincerely,
Jill Patrick

Atlanta, GA 30319
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